
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 19/22

PORTSMOUTH INTERNATIONAL PORT – UXO SURVEY OPERATIONS 18-21 JANUARY 2022

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN jointly by the Queen’s Harbour Master Portsmouth and the Harbour Master
Portsmouth International Port, that a Hydrographic (UXO) Survey of the old Floating Dock Jetty remnants will take
place between 18 - 21 January 2022.

2. The survey will be undertaken by the Baker Trayte Marine Multi-cat “BULLDOG” and using a surface towed array
arrangement. The array will be positioned on the front or side of the multi-cat.  
 
3. The survey Vessel will display the required RAM Lights / Shapes and maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel
11.   
 
4. The survey vessel is to report to QHM prior to starting, and on completion of operations.  
 
5. Cancel this Portsmouth LNTM on 25 January 2022. 

Friday 14 Jan 2022 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


